
 

 

NIA 20 Corrections Report of 11 May 2013 
 
Greetings; 
 
      As I put this report together, once again I must wait for the 
words to come. 
 
       As you are probably aware the “Pink Can” fund has been 
doing well. And as fast as we receive donations we also receive 
requests from our volunteers for Literature. Recently we had a 
close call as a volunteer order books without checking with me 
first. I do not censor amounts or which A.A. books that are used 
but I must track the expenditures. To all the donaters and 
volunteers keep up the good work. 
 
       Books were shipped to the Galesburg area, Statesville (which 
includes Pontiac as the volunteer covers both) and Dixon. Plus 
support for the “Summit of Hope” held at Henry Hill Facility. 
 
       I look forward to the upcoming State Conference as we will 
have a Judge on the Corrections Panel. 
 
        Not much District news has been passed on to me except 
Lake County is preparing to do a 4 Day event Step Study in the Jail 
Library. District 10 and 12 have worked well together in covering 
all jail pods as well as work release. 
 
AA Love and Service 
 
Bill W. 


